
WORSHIP SERVICE 

10:40 A.M. 

 

 

Song Service                                                                                 Helen Siegel 

 

Welcome/Church Life                                     Pastor Elijah Grekov 

 

Prelude                           

 

Hymn of Praise               “Live Out They Life Within Me”                      #655 

        

Invocation                                       Dallas Bobst 

  

Tithes & Offering                     “Local Church Budget”           Robert Usery 
     

Special Music                                                                              Rick Ogando 

 

Children’s Offering & Story                                                      Dave Larson 

 

Preparation for Prayer                                      Pastor Elijah 

 

Congregational Prayer                                                    Paul Gavaza 

  

Prayer Response    

 

Scripture Reading                 “Mark 14:32-41”                        Taku Gavaza  

    

Special Music                                                                              Rick Ogando 

 

Sermon                                “Living by Faith”                        Gary McLarty 

 

Hymn of Response           “’Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus”                    #654 

 

Benediction                                                                          Gary McLarty 

  

Prayer Response                                                                

                     

Postlude                         
 

 

Elders of the Month: Jayson Lidar, Dorcas Usery 

Pianist:  Donalea Strunk               Organist: Judy Northrop 

 

Calendar at a Glance 
WEEKLY 

Women’s Bible Study - Tuesday evenings – 6:30 pm 

Wednesday Mornings’ Study Group– 10:30 am 

Prayer Meeting – Wednesday evenings – 6 pm 

Collegiate "Jesus Study" - Fridays [time TBD] 

        SEPTEMBER 
  5 Potluck at Neishs – 1pm 

  5 Back to School Evening – 6:30 pm 

  5 Elder Care – 3 pm 

         11-13 Pathfinder Leadership Conference 

12 Children’s Church 

12 Richard Roth Memorial Service – 4 pm 

15 Finance Committee Meeting – 7 pm 

16 School Board 

16 Adventurer/Pathfinder Meeting 

19 Senior’s Potluck 

19 Concert on the Green – 5:30 pm 

22 Church Board Meeting – 7 pm 

         25-27 Pathfinder Campout 

27 Pathfinder’s Multi-Club Sports/Family Day 

27 Seniors’ Beach Trip 

27 Adventurer Club Beach Day 

OCTOBER 
           2 – 4 Teen Institute   

  3 Communion Service 

  3 All Church Potluck 

  3 Elder Care Ministry – 3 pm 

  7 Adventurer/Pathfinder Meetings 

10 Seniors’ Potluck/Vespers in the Park – 5:30 pm 

18 Pathfinders participate in Loma Linda Parade & Fair 

21 Adventurer/Pathfinder Meeting 

23 Adventurer/Pathfinder Desert Hot Springs 

24 Pathfinder Induction 

24 Harvest Festival – 6:04 pm 

30 Healthy Life 

31 Healthy Life 

 

SIGN UP SHEET ON  

TABLE IN FOYER 

 

 



SABBATH SCHOOL 

 9:30 A.M. 

 

Song Service                                                          Helen Siegel 
 
Opening Song             “Seeking the Lost”                           #373      
 
Prayer and Welcome                                            Peggy Tomat 
 
Special Feature         “A Time to Give”                                 DVD 
 
Lesson Study        “Philip as Missionary”          Lesson Groups 
 

      Pianist:  Donalea Strunk     Organist: Judy Northrop 
 

Adult Sabbath School Lesson Groups 
 

 

Sanctuary Front Center— Peggy Tomat 

Board Room— Dan Buckendahl 

Overflow Room—Ardyce Fowler 

Fellowship Hall—Gary Strunk 

Elders’ Room—Joyce Hopp 

Music Room-- Michael Magie 
 

Children’s/Youth Divisions 
 

Cradle Roll: (North Patio) Ages 0 - 3 

Kindergarten: (North-East Patio) Ages 4 - 6 

Primary: (East Patio) Ages 7 - 9 

Juniors: (East Patio) Ages 10 - 12 

Earliteens: (Family Ministries Room) Grades 7-8 

Youth: Revive (South Patio) Youth Center, Grades 9 - 12 
 

 
 

 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: Material & Information to be printed in the 

Church bulletin needs to be in office by Wed. Noon each week!  Leave the 

information with Linda Hill, the secretary.  Office: 797-1375 or email her at 

yucaipasecretary@gmail.com. 

        

 

 WELCOME 

 

TO OUR GUESTS, WE ARE DELIGHTED that you are worshiping 

with us today.   We consider it a privilege to share this time together 

praising and giving thanks to God. If you are visiting and are making your 

home in this community we extend to you a hearty invitation to make this 

your church home. Please, complete the Guest Registration card in the pew 

rack and place it in the offering plate. 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TODAY 

 

1. OFFERING TODAY is for Local Church Budget.  Last month had 

5 Sabbaths so we made our budget and then some.  Thank you. 

 

2. FOOD FOR COMMUNITY SERVICES:  Food is being collected for 

those in need.  Place your non-perishable gifts in the bamboo basket by 

the table in the foyer. 

 

3. FREE BOOKS:  The closet with books for you to take home will be 

open in the foyer on the first Sabbath of the month.  These are books that 

have been donated to the church.  Stop by and take what you will read. 

 

4. POTLUCK AT NEISH’S:  today.  See insert 

 

5. ELDER CARE MUSIC MINISTRY: Today at 3:00 pm at Braswell’s 

on 4th Street. 

 

6. BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT:  is planned for all school age young 

people, Kindergarten through College for this evening starting at 6:30 

pm with games, light refreshments, and other activities.   See insert. 

 

 

NEXT WEEK 
 

7. THE CHURCH SECRETARY WILL BE AWAY:  this next week.  

You can leave a message on the phone or contact a pastor directly. 

 

8. WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY: Join us on Tuesday evenings from 

6:30 - 7:30 pm, as we examine the life of Christ as told in the Gospel 

of Mark. To join, please call Stephanie Griffin:  909-557-4273. 

mailto:yucaipasecretary@gmail.com.


9. WEDNESDAY MORNING GROUP - will be studying “Mind 

Character and Personality”.  We meet from10:30 to 12 noon in the 

Overflow Room.  All are encouraged to join and share your thoughts 

on the subject that will be covered. 
 

10. PRAYER MEETING:   Wednesday night, at 6pm in Youth Chapel.  

We will be studying “Early Church Experience” - the Book of Acts. 
 

11. PATHFINDER LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE:  Sept. 11 - 13 

 

12. CHILDREN’S CHURCH:  Sabbath, Sept. 12 

 

13. “CELEBRATION OF LIFE” FOR RICHARD ROTH on September 

12 at the Yucaipa Church beginning at 4:30 in the afternoon.  Please 

join us in remembering this special man and support his family. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

14. MESA GRANDE ALUMNI SABBATH:  is Sept. 12 at the Mesa 

Grande Academy Gym.  Jim Fraizer will be the guest speaker.  

Registration starts at 10:15.  There will be a catered lunch for all Alumni 

and their families. 

 

15. YOU ARE INVITED TO A DELICIOUS MEXICAN DINNER: on 

Sunday, September 13, 2015, at 12:30 pm the Yucaipa Valley Spanish 

Church will offer a wonderful Mexican Dinner at the Fellowship Hall of 

the Calimesa Church. The proceeds will go to their Tuition Fund and 

their Building Fund. Your generous support will be a blessing. We need 

your prayers and support. Thank you very much. 

 

16. ALL YOUTH AND EARLITEENS:  Let’s Join Mesa Grande 

Academy!  On Saturday, September 19th at 1pm, ALL Earliteen and 

Youth, regardless of where they attend school, are invited to join Mesa 

Grande Academy in the Oak Grove at the Los Rios Rancho Park located 

at: 39611 Oak Glen Rd, Yucaipa, CA 92399. Haystack lunch will be 

provided by Mesa Grande Academy. Come and enjoy the fellowship and 

activities. Questions: contact Pastor Jamison.  

17. ADVENTIST CHOICE COLLEGE FAIR:  Wednesday, Sept. 30 

from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm at Loma Linda Academy High School 

Campus.  Check out more than 400 academic programs and career 

options.  Get you questions answered about scholarships & financial 

aid.  There is a College Financial Workshop at 7 pm.  Seniors do not 

need to register and will have application fees waived at the fair.  

Others must register at www.GoToCollegeFairs.com.  Event is free.  

See poster in foyer. 

GENERAL 

 

COMBINED BUDGET: monthly goal $14,000 

COMBINED BUDGET: received in Aug $20,838 

Combined Budget:   Year thru last month              -$    780 

Tuition Aid: needed each month $  2,300 

Tuition Aid:  received in Aug. $  2,937 

 

18. ANY UNDESIGNATED MONEY:  in a tithe envelope, will go 

toward the offering appeal of the day.  All loose offerings go to church 

budget. Your contribution, whether large or small is of great help to the 

church. 

 

19. ONLINE GIVING:  A service for members & friends – you may give 

your tithes & offerings online.  Use credit/debit or checking account 

secure, confidential, & convenient.  Logon to the Yucaipa Church 

secure Online Giving site from our home page:  

yucaipasda.adventistfaith.org 
 

20. NEXT WEEK’S OFFERING: Fall Mission Appeal is a General 

Conference offering that supports and extends missions work around the 

world. The idea of sacrificial missions support originated with the 

literature evangelists setting aside a week during which they would make 

an effort for larger sales, the profit of the best day’s sales to be a gift to 

missions. Let’s keep up this spirit of sacrifice. Fall Missions receives 

1.00% of the World Budget offerings. Missions and missionaries always 

cost to the point of sacrifice – both for the ones being supported and for 

the supporters. Are you willing to be made willing? 

 

21. COMMUNITY SERVICE has truly been blessed.  A BIG thank you 

to Tricia Chapman, Cherie Gallup and Gloria Pohren who worked the 

better part of two weeks putting our sale together and worked the 

whole day of the sale, also Karen Clements who contributed several 

hours. On the day of the sale, Tim Chapman cashiered and those who 

worked many hours that day were Chuck Allgaier, Tricia Page, Dona 

Klein, Vera Miller, and Ron Sullivan.  Marjorie Brito made all of our 

signs and with a neighbor showed up before 6:00 a.m. to put the signs 

out.  Of course it would not have been successful without you, the 

members, giving us some very lovely items to sell.  Thank you all for 

your time and your generosity.  Our sales totaled in excess of $1,000 

plus a very generous donation of $1,000 to purchase a commercial 

refrigerator.  God has really blessed!  May we in turn bless many 

others is my prayer.   Sandy Bradford. 

 

 COMMUNITY SDA CHUR 

http://www.goto/


DIRECTORY 

 

The Pastoral Staff is here to serve you.  Please call us when you or 

a loved one must go to the hospital or needs crisis counseling.  We 

are here to help you! 

 
Church Office –909- 797-1375/Fax: 909-797-2705 

35225 Avenue “E”, Yucaipa, CA 92399 

 

Church Mailing:  P.O. Box 1099 

Yucaipa, CA 92399-1099 

 

Regular office hours are from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00p.m., Tuesday 

through Thursday.  Pastoral appointments are available as 

needed. 

 

Senior Pastor 

Pastor Elijah Grekov, 909-795-6965 

Email: elijahgrekov@gmail.com 

 

Assistant Pastors 

Christine Wallington, 951-756-1963 

Jamison Wallington, 714-510-0589 

Email:  wallington@outlook.com 

 
Secretary/Business Manager/Treasurer 

Linda Hill, (909) 797-0487 

Email: yucaipasecretary@gmail.com 

 
Prayer Coordinator - Vera Miller:  909-795-0615 

Community Service - Sandy Bradford:  951-381-0913 

 

Head Elder – Christine Neish:  909-797-2300 

Head Deacon – Dave Rodman:  951-712-1962 

Head Deaconess - Gloria Pohren:  909-797-1714 

 

Homepage: yucaipasda.adventistfaith.org 
 

 

 

Sabbath Ends at Sunset Tonight at 7:10 pm 

Sabbath Begins at Sunset Next Friday at 7:00 pm 

 
 

 
 

 

YUCAIPA SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 
September 5, 2015 

 

   Pastor Elijah Grekov 
    Pastor Christine Wallington 

Pastor Jamison Wallington 
 
 

 
 

mailto:elijahgrekov@gmail.com
mailto:wallington@outlook.com
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Family Ministries 
Presents: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SEPTEMBER 5th @ 6:30pm 

You are invited to the  
YUCAIPA SDA CHURCH PICNIC 

 

Sept. 5, 2015 
 

following the worship service 
 

Where?             38387 Potato Canyon Road 
Oak Glen 

 
 

The Church will provide: 
Burgers and fixings 

Drink & Dessert 
 

 
Please bring: 
Lawn chairs, 
Prepared Fruit, 
Salads, & Veggies 

 
Directions: 

1. From the church (traveling east), turn LEFT onto Bryant  

Street. Go past Yucaipa Boulevard and Date Street. 

2. Turn RIGHT onto Oak Glen Road. After about three to four  

miles you will see a series of red apple signs on the left  

advertising the Parrish Ranch. Shortly after the signs, the  

road will fork. 

3. Turn RIGHT onto Potato Canyon Road. 

4. The house will be on the right about ½ mile up the road. It 

is just after the white fence.   

5.  Parking is up driveway between white fence and pink block wall. 

 
 

 



22. QUIET HOUR OPEN HOUSE:  You’re invited to “Your Ticket to 

Evangelism!” Enjoy mission stories, uplifting worship and the season 2 

premiere of the Missions Today TV series Sabbath, October 3. Open 

house at 5pm, program at 6pm. Quiet Hour Ministries, 630 Brookside 

Ave, Redlands.  Free!  More info at 800-900-9021 or 

evangelism@qhministries.org. 

 

23. SECC CELEBRATING 100 YEAR:  Join us at La Sierra University 

on Sunday Oct. 4 from 11 am to 3pm.  For more info go to 

WWW.SECCADVENTIST.ORG 

 

24. INTERNET PRAYER TEAM: Our church Internet prayer team is 

willing to pray for both short and long term requests.  Should you have 

a request or a praise, please place it in the prayer request box in the 

church foyer, or e-mail it to Deanne Joseph dgjoseph400@yahoo.com  

ALL REQUESTS WILL BE HANDLED CONFIDENTIALLY.  

                                      PRAYER  WORKS 

"I love the Lord, because he hath heard my voice and my 
supplications. Because he hath inclined his ear unto me, therefore I 
will call upon him as long as I live."                   Psalm 116:1, 2. 
"God's goodness in hearing and answering prayers places us under 
heavy obligation to express our thanksgiving for the favors bestowed 
upon us. We should praise God more than we do. The blessings 
received in answer to prayer should be promptly acknowledged. The 
record of them should be place in our diary, that...........we may 
remember the goodness of the Lord and bless His holy name."    
                                                             Review & Herald, May 7, 1890                                    

  

God has plans for Mesa Grande Academy this year: big, BIG plans! 

They are so immense that we don’t even know yet what some of them are, 

but we know they embrace religious seekers who are sharing God’s character 

and power to save with impressionable young minds. We know they include 

helping each student reach his best potential as an inquiring scholar. We 

know they encompass training students to be fabulous communicators who 

are inspired to share information with a needy world. And lastly, we know it 

focuses on helping students be aware of God’s purpose for them to help other 

children of God in our community and world.  òFor I know the plans  I 
have for you,ó declares the LORD , òplans to prosper you and not 
to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.ó Jeremiah 
29:11. 

Summer is a special time for schools, both teachers and students—it is a 

time to reflect on the year past, rejuvenate minds and bodies, and prepare for 

the year to come. Preparation has been very deliberate at MGA this summer. 

The following projects have been undertaken: 

1) Complete renovation of most of the bathrooms and locker rooms on 

campus. There are gleaming new countertops and sinks, new 

seamless floors with epoxy coating, and roofs now free from dry rot. 

2) Freshly painted fences and lockers. Our friend Joliet Paris did a 

fantastic job on these! 

3) A new lease with Toshiba has enabled us to have new copiers on 

campus. These fabulous machines will do almost anything that 

humans can program them to do. One of the most exciting for 

teachers is that the copiers will make, fold and staple booklets for 

eager readers. 
Two new potential students have been born this June. Qaiden                

Serns (Coach Justin Serns & his wife Melissa) and Kira Delinger  (Adam 

Delinger & Lynn Holder Delinger—our computer guru on campus.) 

Congratulations to these wonderful parents and their beautiful babies. 

The Pacific Union Conference gave us a grant this summer to purchase an 

electronic lift that extends to 26 feet. Mr. Riddle assures me that the area 

churches can arrange to borrow and use this item. The purchase price is about 

$20,000. 

Cross Country, under the direction of Robert and Juli Simmons, is already 

practicing for fall meets this year. Look at them lined up and ready to go in 

last year’s picture. 

 
Back-to-School nights happened on three separate evenings this past week 

for primary grades, middle grades, and high school. Parents have the 

opportunity to chat with teachers, see the classrooms, learn about school 

programs, and meet other parents. At the moment we have approximately 

245 students: grades K-8 enrollment is at 151, and grades 9-12 total around 

90 students. We ask that you keep us in your prayers as God leads us in the 

big, BIG plans that He has for us this year. 
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